
Blue columns record the number of reports which required an investigation by South Carolina Department of Social 
Services, not ALL reports received. (All reports are not investigated by SCDSS: for example, a report might not meet the 
legal requirements for an APS report, the report might simply require a referral to economic services, or the report might 
contain insufficient information for investigation.) The number of “Total Clients” includes the clients in the new reports. 
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